
• 

.. ... . 

il' 

... 

SPECIAL ASSISTANT TO THE UNDER SECRETARY OF STATE 

WASHINGTON 

December 15, 1959 

Dear Dr. Morales Carr16n: 

I am very sorry we were unable to make proper 
contact during my visit to San Juan, but I can well 
understand the problems created by demands on your 
time at that particular period. 

Permit me to compliment you on the truly magnifi­
cent contribution you made to the conference. I 
have taken the liberty of mentioning to Mr. Dillon, 
and to others here, that you would be a great asset 
on any American delegation anywhere. 

I look forward to seeing you again in March. 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable 
Arturo Morales Carrion, 

Under Secretary of State 
of the Commonwea lth, 

La Fortaleza, 
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San Juan, Puerto Rico. 
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